
Steve, 
 
Recently there were two projects at the West Street Bridge, city owned,  listed in the National Register 
of Historic Places, that did not follow Secretary of Interior Stands for Historic Preservation? Were the 
work write ups, detailing the scope of work for each, reviewed by your office? My Shoal Creek 
Conservancy Historic Bridges Committee was never given the details, until after the work was 
implemented? Our stakeholders are requesting all needed work done at West Sixth Street Bridge, not be 
a compromise to historic integrity. 
 
In the past week Schlosser Development installed ADA railing within their "landscape plan", attached to 
the stone of the historic bridge. (See attached photo) Was this scope of work received and reviewed by 
your office? As a stakeholder, I am requesting the railing be removed immediately, as the historic fabric 
of the bridge has been compromised. 
 
Our stakeholders have worked very hard on historic designation of this historically significant 1887 
bridge and SCC is in the process of funding a complete preservation plan for the restoration. All work 
done to the bridge, AND surrounding the bridge should be following the Secretary of Interior Standards?  
 
In addition, has Schlosser Development submitted their plans for the compromised retaining wall that 
attaches to the bridge along the western bank of Shoal Creek, of the Schlosser property? Any work done 
to this area of the trail, will have direct  impact to the historic bridge. Please advise...  
 
Please see photos attached. 
I am copying Ashley Richardson with Mayor Pro Tems office and Public Works. 
 
Regards 
 
Charles Peveto, Chair 
SCC Historic Bridges Committee  
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


